= B B

Minutes of Meeting Held on 21-08-2018
New students are registered for ECO club.
ECO club events of previous academic years have been assessed.
Students are informed that all the club activities are going to start from 23-08-18.
Committee congratulated the newly registered students and encouraged them to
participate in the activities of the club.
ECO club has given instructions and suggestions to the students about

implementation of the events
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